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We are now already a month into the new school year, and routines have been well established in classrooms. We 
have worked hard on embedding the Whiston Willis Way and children are responding well to our high 
expectations.  
As a school, we are continuing our journey to becoming a Silver Healthy School. We appreciate your support with 
this and would like to ensure that children have a healthy snack with them for break times.  
Please ensure that all your children’s belongings both uniform and equipment are labelled with their names on. A 
reminder that Pangolin’s PE days are Tuesday and Thursday.  

 
 
News 
Daily Reading at home 



Please spend 10 minutes reading with your child, and record this in their reading records, it helps them to become 
confident and fluent readers who can move through the Read, Write Inc scheme. We have spoken to the children 
about taking ownership for this and being able to write in their own records when parents are busy. The children 
have been really enthusiastic about having this responsibility. We appreciate your support from home.  
Uniform 
Please ensure your child’s uniform is labelled clearly with their name. This will really support staff in returning any 
lost uniform.  
 
Water Bottles  
Please ensure your child has a water bottle with them in school each day.  
 
Harvest Assembly  
Our children will be involved in a Harvest Assembly next Thursday 9th October. We are collecting food bank 
donations up until this day. Many thanks for all your donations we have received so far.  
 
Star of the week  
Lillie H and Carson P 

 
 
Thank you for your continued support 
Miss Simms, Mrs Askew and Miss Young 

 

 


